THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

April 5, 1941

Dr. F. C, Allen '
University of Kansas

Dear Phog:

Thanks a lot for calling this article to my
attention. I was very much interested in knowing about

the plans of the Naismith Committee.

Sincerely yours,

<,

Deane W. Malott,
Chancellor

Enc.



